
What have we been learning this week? 

Week beginning 4/3/24 

 

We have had a very busy week with World Book Day on Thursday where we all 
went to the school assembly and made our own bookmarks. On Wednesday we had 
an amazing time with Pop Up Play Village and we have been learning the different 
animals that lay eggs. We have also been busy making a beautiful ‘Mummy and Me’ 
pictures for Mothering Sunday.  
Book of the week– Chocolate Moose for Greedy Goose  
Rhyme of the week–  Five Currant Buns  

Word of the week–  most 

Parents—We would like to politely ask that if your child plays with toys after 
collection that they are returned back to where they belong please.  

Maths 

This week we have had lots of 
fun with our word of the week; 
most! We have been comparing 
quantities to see who has most 
and we introduced the tens egg 
boxes and eggs for counting 
and sequencing.  

 

Literacy 

This week we have looked at 
Hattie Peck and have read that 
she loves eggs. We have been 
learning what different animals 
come from eggs. 
We have continued 
the rhyming game 
this week.  

Next Week 

We will be continuing to learn what animals lay eggs. We will be reading Hattie 
Peck’s love of eggs and all the different creatures that come from them.  Hattie 
Peck loves her family and we would love you to share your family photos with us so 
we can talk about them and display them in our class.  
 
Friday 17th  -  Red Nose Day - we will be learning about other people who are helped by 
the Red Nose Day charity.  
 
Book of the week– What’s in the Witches Kitchen  
Rhyme of the week–  Down in the Jungle  

Word of the week–  near 


